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SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, September 27, 2016)
Generated by Miriam Testasecca on Wednesday, October 5, 2016

Members present
Patrick Canan, Tommy Allen, Bill-Mignon, Kelly Barrera and Bev Slough.
8:35 AM

1. CALL TO ORDER BY BOARD CHAIR

2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT

3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Dr. Joyner announced that the 2016 Learning Legacy Lifetime Achievement Awards will be
held this Friday, September 30 at Pedro Menendez High School, starting at 6:30 PM.
Dr. Joyner stated that this year, Dr. Leonard Pellicer and St. Johns County Sheriff’s Office
Deputy Anthony Coleman will be honored as the recipients of this award.

4. Workshop Topics:

4.01 AFR Review
Mr. Michael Degutis presented the AFR Review and thanked Mrs. Dawn Posey for her hard

work.

4.02 Lastinger Center STEM Contract
Mr. Brennan Asplen introduced Mrs. Dawn Sapp who presented a proposal
to pilot the Lastinger Center STEM Certification Project at Sebastian Middle School.

4.03 FCTC Update
Ms. Cathy Mittelstadt presented an FCTC update, which included Pell Grant training
for financial aid, and delibrate practice and learning goals training for teachers.

4.04 Superintendent Search Update
Mrs. Martha Mickler invited Mr. John Reichert, Florida School Boards representative
to come forward to discuss the Superintendent interviews and community tours.
Mrs. Kelly Barrera requested a change to the list of community hosts. It was decided
to bring a revised community hosts list back at the next workshop. Mrs. Bev Siough
asked for a workshop prior to the October 11 school board meeting; a decision was
made to add a school board workshop on October 10, 2016 at 4:00PM.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS
None

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT
Mrs. Kelly Barrera thanked that finance department and Ms. Mittelstadt
for their updates. Mr. Bill Mignon, Mr. Tommy Allen, Mrs. Bev Slough and
Mr. Patrick Canan thanked Mrs. Martha Mickler and Mr. John Reichert
for their hard work during the Superintendent search process. Dr. Joyner
reminded everyone of the executive session immediately following the
workshop.

7. ADJOURNMENT
10:40 AM

10/28/2016 9:49 AM



